
columbusciviccenter.org   400 Fourth Street ● Columbus, Georgia 31901 ● (706) 653-4482 ● (706) 653-4692 Fax 

 

 
 

COLUMBUS CIVIC CENTER & COLUMBUS ICE RINK 
ADVISORY BOARD MINUTES 

SEPTEMBER 15, 2022 

 
Chairman:     Jed Harris 

 
Civic Center Director:        Rob Landers   
 
Managers Present:              Kanise Wiggins, Jennifer McVay 
        
Members Present:               Terrance Little, Jenny Teague, Trawick Johnson 
 
Members Absent:          Spencer Cantrell, John Boyd, Nicole Adderly, Danielle Edwards, 
  Latasha Lee, Keith Higgins, Jed Harris 
 
Meeting called to order at 10:00am 
  
  
Director Rob Landers: 

 First, I wanted to speak on the Chattahoochee Valley motorcycle rally, it went very well. 
We have received great reviews on this event. CVMR was created by the civic center 
spear headed by Brian Giffin and Kanise Wiggins. If you would like to be on the 
committee for next year, please let Rae know and she will get your information to Brian. 

 This weekend we are getting ready for the Latino festival and the following week the 
Denim and Diamonds show. We are excited to be getting back into our busy season. 
 

Operations: Rob 

 Operations continues to work on preventive maintenance. They remain diligent in 

keeping the building clean and sanitized.  

 
Finance: Jennifer McVay 

 Rae has emailed the financial report to you. If you have any questions, feel free to give 
me a call or shoot an email to me. You will notice our expenses out waying the revenue 
at this time but we are back in our busy season so you will see a flip in that. 

 On the concession side we have an RFP out for our new point of sell system for our 
concession stands. 

 
Marketing Manager Kanise Wiggins: 

 Went over upcoming events. 

 We have the VIP lounge in the finishing stages. Please have a look when your in the 
building. It is sponsored by the Columbus Airport. 
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Rob: 

 We have added a new Events coordinator to our staff. Dominque Bolan. This will be his 
first weekend working. 

 Touching on the Ice Rink, we are back to regular programing. We strive to use at least 
85% of available ice time. We have a new learn to skate coach she is doing quite well. 

 We are excited abut Auburn hockey team we are helping them with advertising there 
games on our marquee and other social media. The ladies of auburn have started a 
women’s hockey team this year.  

 We have reviewed the security screening at the Ice Rink and will screen at the rink the 
same as we do at Civic Center 
 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

Rae McConnell 
Rae McConnell, Board Secretary 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:00am 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


